
 

 

 

15 Apr 2020 

Dear Trade Partner, 

Qatar Airways is committed to continue to take people home, wherever 
operationally possible and in compliance with all healthcare, immigration and 
quarantine regulations. 

Our flying program for North America will be adjusted from April 29th 2020. 

All Eastbound services will depart in the early morning, arriving in Doha 
late the same night.  

Chicago 

• QR725 Monday, Wednesday, Friday dep DOH 08:05am arr ORD 
02:05pm 

• QR726 Wednesday, Friday, Sunday dep ORD 01:30am arr DOH 
11:00pm 

Dallas-Fort Worth 

• QR729 Monday, Wednesday, Friday dep DOH 07:50am arr DFW 
03:30pm 

• QR730 Wednesday, Friday, Sunday dep DFW 12:15am arr DOH 
10:45pm 

Montréal, Canada  

• QR725 Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Sunday dep DOH 08:30am arr YUL 
02:40pm 

• QR726 Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Sunday dep YUL 03:00am arr DOH 
10:10pm 

Washington, D.C. 

• QR707 Monday, Wednesday, Friday dep DOH 08:25am arr IAD 03:35pm 
• QR708 Wednesday, Friday, Sunday  dep IAD 02:30am arr DOH 10:20pm 

Please ensure your customers are aware that the departure time is now very 
early in the morning, and that check-in formalities open the night before. 

Customers impacted by schedule changes are covered by our latest 
Commercial Policies. 

Sincerely, 

Qatar Airways 
 

 

 

 

 


